







@GoldfinchPrimary

Friday 12th June 2020

Message to the Families

Dear Families,

Hope this letter finds you and your families well. While your children continue learning form home please know we think of you and wish your children could be at school with us! As it is not possible at the moment let's stay positive and keep going. Meanwhile if you have any questions, you can contact us either via school coms or you can call us on 07985227057 between 8am and 4pm Monday – Friday.



Thought for the week:

To explore this week:

Choose a story to listen on line. There are lots of nice ones. https://www.storylineonline.net/ explore bbc bite size here

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary

Ruth Miskin RWI Phonics - Free Read Write Inc. Phonics lessons on Facebook and YouTube for children to watch at home; three short Speed Sound lessons every day.

https://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/find-out-more/helpduring-school-closure/

Make your own jar of laughter.



Get a jar, draw a picture of something funny and stick it on. Every day draw one funny thing on a piece of paper, fold it up and put it inside the jar. See how many days it will take you to fill up your jar of laughter.



Online learning stars



All nursery children for brushing their teeth twice a day!

Filip for drawing a fantastic picture!

Well done! Keep it up!

Here are some links that have useful and fun resources:

www.twinkl.co.uk

www.busythings.co.uk

www.oxfordowl.co.uk

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies https://www.activityvillage.co.uk/

www.audible.co.uk

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/username: march20

password: home